
From: Michael Behrendt
Subject: Piscataqua Road #190 - DCC recommendation *
Date: Tuesday, May 25, 2021 2:53:21 PM

To the Planning Board,
The Conservation Commission reviewed the application from Tom and Erin
Daly for a conditional use for various accessory structures in the WCOD and
SPOD last night.  The commission voted to recommend that the 4 specific
criteria are met with a condition that the Planning Board be specific about
addressing maintenance issues.
 
Michael Behrendt
Durham Town Planner
Town of Durham
8 Newmarket Road
Durham, NH  03824
(603) 868-8064
www.ci.durham.nh.us
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